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Ms. Allyson Rooney

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Town Centre,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Dear Ms. Rooney,

On behalf of Mr. John Curran T.D., Minister of State at the Department of
Community, Rural and Gaeltacht Affairs, I refer to your letter of 9th March
2010 to Minister O Cuiv regarding the Community Development Programme.
Your letter has been referred to Minister Curran for attention.

The Minister 1s currently looking into the matter, and a further reply will issue
to you shortly.

Yours sincerely,

Ko

Alan Kelly
Private Secretary




